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Notice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware Valley Conjurers Club will be
held on Monday, November 10, 1997, at 7:30 post meridiem. This Monday evening is Part Il of the
contest season, with the ever-fabulous Stage Contest. Howard “Polly” Pollykoss has taken himself
out of the running and will be MC’ing the affair. Please pre-register with Prez Marisa Leva at

610.449.2735, and keep your act under 10 minutes (or you pay a fine, or something).

Also, prior.to (or perhaps during) the competition, we will have the always suspenseful Nominations

for the Executive Bored of the DVCC. Better show up - you can't decline if you're not there.

We had a Close-Up Contest last month, and, therefore, winners. And they are:

First Place Aurelio Pontarelli (aka “Pons”)
Second Place Ed Schmitt and Reba (separately; not as a team)
Third Place Bryan Dean

Appropriate awards will be presented. Perhaps even this Monday (and since I'm not in charge of

getting the awards, there’s a good chance of it happening).

Bob Little’s Super Sunday - November 23. You know the driii by now - $20, Warrington, ...

Saw in the paper that there’s to be a Magic Expose on Fox this month. Some anonymous magician
will show how some of the Big Tricks work. Didn't this happen before? And didn't the magical

community get outraged, but nobody else cared? | suspect a similar reaction this time, too.

Next month: December. Elections and the ever-popular TBA (To Be Announced).
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